
Get ready for the Great Cocky Count!

Find out how you can help 
carry out our annual survey 
of Black-Cockatoo numbers 
across WA to gain a better 

understanding of these unique 
and endangered species.

Join us for a FREE workshop on 
ID, behaviour and ecology of 

these amazing cockatoos and 
find out how to count them on 

the big day.

Bridgeley Centre 
91/93 Wellington St, 
Northam

Wednesday 9th March

5.30pm - 7.00pm

Contact Leigh Whisson on 
9670 3136 or email  
leigh@wheatbeltnrm.org.au

WHERE:

WHEN:

TIME:

RSVP:

www.wheatbeltnrm.org.au/cockycount
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This workshop is supported by Wheatbelt NRM through funding from the Australian Government ‘s National Landcare Programme.


